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P R E S S  R E L E A S E  

 

The executive board of the CSSF has assigned Mr Jean-Marc Goy the mission of ensuring 
communication and relations with the foreign authorities in the field of investment funds 
established in Luxembourg. This mission consists in providing comprehensive and up-to-date 
information on the legal and regulatory framework concerning investment funds. It also consists 
in describing and explaining Luxembourg’s approach and in responding to the authorities’ 
questions in this field. 

Mr Goy will also actively represent the CSSF within the international forums and groups dealing 
with investment fund issues and will have regular contact with the supervisory authorities 
concerned.  

Mr Goy will be attached to the Director General as Director General’s advisor. 

 
Luxembourg, 16 November 2006 
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